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I am writing to express my strong support for HB3062.  All Oregon residents deserve 

protections from the harmful effects of industrial development.  Planning for such 

development must take into consideration the presence of hospitals, schools and 

neighborhoods, their housing, playgrounds, tree canopies, parks and pedestrian 

areas. Public protections need to be set in place to better prepare for Oregon's 

growth and development into the future. Thank you in advance for supporting this 

common sense bill. 


